Current Use

My family purchased this cabin along with my brother Daryl Moniz. We intend to use the cabin for our
own pleasure and with how beautiful the area is we decided to share this with others. We had listed it
on Air B and B and received great reviews. We would like to continue to share our home with others and
would like to request a Temporary Use Permit.

Proposed Temporary Use

Our family intends to continue to use the cabin during the year, we have multiple adult children and
between all of us we will be using it often. On the weeks we are not available we would like to share our
experiences with others and let others rent our space. We are planning on renting it out during the
busier seasons which would be November- February and June- August.

We have a cabin and shop on the same property and will only be renting out the cabin side as we are
storing our personal belongings in the shop. We have three bedrooms and 1.5 bathrooms with ample
parking for guests.

We will provide all neighboring houses with all our contact information in case any problems do arise,
we are not far away and will be monitoring peoples stays as needed. As we are only just over an hour
away and we will be coming up in between all stays for regular maintenance and upkeep as well as
cleaning



